
Government Offices Closed for Independence 

Day, 7/5 

Tuesday, 29 Jun 2021 
 

Office of Executive Management / Communication 

 

 
Please note that Prince William County Government Offices are closed on Monday, July 5, 
in observance of Independence Day 

 

https://prod-cms.pwcva.gov/news/government-offices-closed-independence-day-75
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